
Student Council
Benefits From Carnival

The Halloween Carnival, held
on October 28, was sponsored by
Student Council. The carnival was
a success mainly because of a joint
effort of the Lower School and
the Upper School homerooms.
This year a balloon booth and a
hammering booth were added to

the usual variety of attractions.
The carnival was the chief source
of fund-raising for Student Coun-
cil. Over $1,000, which would be
used for various projects through-
out the year, was cleared from the
Halloween Carnival by Senior
Student Council.
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